
Summary Report: Health and Safety on Campus

The Health and Safety on Campus meeting at Alisher Navo'i Tashkent
State  University  of  Uzbek  Language  and  Literature  brought  together
stakeholders to review and update policies in light of recent events and
regulatory changes. Discussions centered on mental health resources and
support systems for students and staff, emphasizing the importance of
promoting well-being and reducing stigma. The meeting underscored the
university's  commitment  to  proactive  emergency  preparedness  and
fostering a safe and supportive campus environment. Action plans were
outlined to implement policy updates, enhance mental health initiatives,
and  ensure  readiness  for  emergencies,  reflecting  the  university's
dedication  to  prioritizing  health  and  safety  for  all  members  of  the
community.


